
 

 

POWELL BUTTE URGENT NOTICE! 
PacifiCorp is planning to sacrifice Powell Butte land for its transmission line 
SUPERHIGHWAY. NOT ONE, BUT TWO 500kV lines with 17-STORY METAL 

TOWERS would cross your ranches, homes, and businesses. 

AND PACIFICORP'S PLAN WOULD NOT EVEN DIRECTLY CONNECT 
WITH CROOK COUNTY! THE PLANNED CORRIDORS WOULD USE 

YOUR PROPERTY BUT WOULD NOT PROVIDE POWER FOR  
OUR COMMUNITY. 

 

PacifiCorp's hidden agenda is to install more lines and towers running 
north, south, and east across Powell Butte. Powell Butte would give up our 

land and core way of life so other counties and states get more power. 

Your property values will crash; homes, ranches, farms, businesses lost; 
irrigation water rights stripped; your views destroyed; 

and wildlife damaged.  
 

ACT NOW! 

§   Join your neighbors in resisting PacifiCorp's plan by signing onto a letter of                                                 
protest (letter at https://www.pbcommunitycenter.com/). To add your name to the letter, 
send an email to markandann@malot4m.com with "STOP PACIFICORP" and 
your name and address.   Deadline for signing the letter is July 31, 2025. 

§ Email Crook County Commissioners and record your protest: 
Seth.crawford@crookcountyor.gov;  

Susan.Hermreck@crookcountyor.gov 
brian.barney@crookcountyor.gov 

§ Call or email PacifiCorp to object: (503) 892-6727; info@blueprintsouth.com 

§ Contact our Congressmen and Senators to complain:  
https://www.merkley.senate.gov/connect/contact/; https://www.wyden.senate.gov/contact/email-ron; bentz.house.gov; 

Sen.MikeMcLane@oregonlegislature.gov; Rep.vikkibreeseiverson@oregonlegislature.gov  

INVOLVE YOUR NEIGHBORS -- TIME IS OF THE ESSENCE! 


